
REPORT OF COMMITTEE ON WOMEN'S MINISTRIES

        
The Women of the North East, Mid-Atlantic and Eastern Canada Diocese were able to meet for our two
annual events. These gatherings are the Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheon and the Spiritual 
Enrichment Conference.

Forty women attended the May 2024 Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheon that was held at Saint 
Stephen’s RE Church in Eldersburg, MD. The speaker was Ebony Holloway. Her words were found to 
be touching, personal and inspirational.

Reformed Episcopal women throughout our country and Canada remained faithful and gave 
generously. The 2024 Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheon Goal received donations to provide a 
retirement gift for Bishop Gerhard Meyer and his wife Grace.

The 66th Spiritual Enrichment Conference for 2024 was held on September 27-29th at Fort Magruder 
Hotel and Conference Center in Williamsburg, Virginia. There were 50 women and men who registered
and attended. The heartwarming and soul searching key note speaker was Mrs. Jamey Akien.

We encourage the women of our diocese to read the 2024-2025 Reformed Episcopal Devotional 
entitled, “As a Little Child” written by Deaconess Barbara West. They will be blessed.
 
 
 
In Christ,
 
Denise Snyder
Chairman, Committee on Women’s Ministry
North East, Mid-Atlantic and Eastern Canada Diocese
 
 


